
 

August 25, 2021 

Dear Parents of Sixth Grade Bulldogs: 

Tonight, we are excited to have one of two days where you and your 6th grade 

child can come in to “move in” to their locker and walk in the building to see the 

halls and where classrooms are.  

 A couple of things to be aware of when you arrive. 

1. While indoors the expectation/requirement is for students and families to 

be masked.  Your children did an excellent job with that mandate during 

orientation.  

2. Please know you may not need to stay the entire time between 5:30 and 7.  

When your child feels comfortable with the locker and the layout of the 

building, you may stay or leave depending on your schedule and child’s 

comfortability. 

3. If getting the locker situated and a layout of the building requires more 

practice, feel free to return on August 30, 2021 as well.   

4. Your child will get their locker combination and their tentative schedule.  

Keep in mind their schedule is not finalized.  Full schedules will be released 

via Powerschool and at the end of the day on August 27, 2021. 

5. Members of the PTO will be present if you would like to sign up to be a 

parent member or donate to the PTO. 

Parameters for decorating their lockers 

1. Students may decorate the inside of their locker but not the outside of the 

locker.   

2. No contact paper should be used inside the locker.  



3. When closing the locker, please secure the lock on the locker.  Be sure not 

to take the lock home.  

It is so nice to be able to have this experience with you and your families.  This is 

an exciting time and I hope your children come to love being a Bulldog as much as 

I do and the staff.  We’re very proud of the school and it’s your children and the 

staff who make it the wonderful place it is. 

 

Very Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 


